
PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE JULY 6, 2022 

 

Upcoming Dates          

School starts on Thursday, September 1 

** More information to follow regarding 
Kindergarten and Pre-k orientation.  
Tentative date is 8/24 

 

 

Good afternoon and happy summer!! 

This will be one of the few updates I 
will do over the summer.  As we get 
closer to school starting up again I 
will return to my regular biweekly 
updates. 

Summer school has started and will run 
from 7/5-7/28 M-Th 9:00 – 12:00.  It 
is being held here at Mitchell. 

It is with a heavy heart that I 
announce that Maryanne Taylor 
secretary extraordinaire will no 
longer be working here at Mitchell. 
Mrs. Taylor has left us to return to 
the cooperate world for a very good 
opportunity.  We wish her all the best 
and good luck in her new position. I 
know I will miss her dearly and I am 
sure many parents will as well.  Until 
our new secretary begins at the end of 
July you can reach out to me with any 
questions or concerns you may have. In 
my next update I will hopefully be 
able to introduce you to the new 
secretary! 

Kelly Pinho 

203 263-4314 or kpinho@ctreg14.org 

I hope you are all enjoying summer and 
look forward to what our new school 
year will bring!! 

Happenings Around Mitchell 

MES PTO News

Stay tuned for 
information regarding 
beginning of the year 
happenings! 

mailto:kpinho@ctreg14.org

